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The Bolin Centre is a multi-disciplinary consortium of over 350 scientists in Sweden
that conducts research and graduate education related to the Earth´s climate.

Summer greetings

As this challenging term comes to an end, we would like to wish you all a peaceful
summer. It has been great to see that a good number of excellent papers have been
published by researchers at the Bolin Centre. We have highlighted some of your
papers on our website and some at the Climate Festival and we would like to highlight
them all - so please do send your papers to Ines (see below). Your publications
are the primary and most important output of the Bolin Centre.

Regarding the Climate Festival, we are extremely grateful to Annika and her team as
well as Charlotte and her team from Vetenskapens hus for transforming the entire
event so that it went ahead online including an outstanding Bert Bolin Climate Lecture
by Professor Roberto Buizza. This event was pioneering and is already being
described as a benchmark for what can be achieved online at Stockholm University.
 
We welcome Magnus Atterfors as our new communicator and we thank Laila
Islamovic for working with us for the last 6 months as well as wishing her every
success in her future career. 

The weekly newsletter will take a summer break and is back in August. We look
forward hopefully to meeting again in real life, first with the Science Advisory Group
in early September on Utö and later on at our seminars, meetings, workshops and, of
course, our annual Bolin Days which will be held on November 25 and 26, 2020.

/ Nina and Alasdair, Bolin Centre Directors
 

Publications and research grants
 
Please make sure that all of your publications are on our website,
www.bolin.su.se/publications, by sending them to ines.jakobsson@geo.su.se. 
Use the format: Surname, N.N., Surname, N.N., and Surname, N., 20xx. Title of
paper. Full journal name: VV, ppp–ppp. Doi: XX.XXXX/XXXXXXX
 
Also, please let us know about any research grants you received in 2020, by sending
an e-mail about them to bolin@su.se.
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In Swedish | Resultat från
Klimatfestivalen

Under årets Klimatfestival deltog ca
2000 besökare på föreläsningarna och
de bokningsbara aktiviteterna. Genom
sociala medier nådde vi även ytterligare
ca 100 000 personer med våra inlägg. 

Tack vare att festivalen gjordes
tillgänglig digitalt kunde skolklasser och
privatpersoner från hela landet, och
världen, besöka oss. Vi hade besökare
från såväl Uddevalla som Mexico och
flertalet länder i Europa.
 
Här kan du se det livesända avslutet,
som innehöll programpunkten
Klimatforskningsnytt, vi hälsade också
på hos forskare, tittade in i labben och
besökte forskningsstationer. Dagen
avslutades med en frågestund där våra
kunniga klimatforskare och experter
svarade på allmänhetens klimatfrågor.

Stort tack till alla er som hjälpte till med
att genomföra årets Klimatfestival!

Arctic Avenue Fall Call 2020

The Arctic Avenue Fall Call 2020 is now
open. Application deadline is October
20, 2020. Specific information for the
call and application »

Please send the application to the Arctic
Avenue Steering Committee by email to
Annika Granebeck and Kaarina
Weckström. State Application for Arctic
Avenue funding in the subject heading.

A call is also planned for spring 2021.
Welcome with your application!

BOLIN CENTRE EVENTS

 

25-26
 

November
 

Bolin Days
Welcome to this year’s Bolin Days. If you are interested in Climate
and the Earth Sciences, you are welcome to join us. We offer an
interesting scientific programme and lots of fun social events.

OTHER EVENTS AND INFORMATION

 

10-11
 

August
 

Second annual Arctic Avenue meeting
Due to the ongoing Corona pandemic, we are unfortunately forced to
cancel the second annual Arctic Avenue meeting in Kilpisjärvi. Instead,
we will host a virtual Zoom-meeting on August 10–11, at 10–12 and
13–16 pm each day. The virtual meeting will consist of an overview of
Arctic Avenue activities to date, keynote lectures, short talks
presenting first results of the many ongoing Arctic Avenue projects,
and plans for next steps to be taken. Information and
registration »

 

The Bolin Centre Weekly News provides you with a selection of our current
activities and latest news and is sent to all members of the Bolin Centre. If you have
suggestions that you would like to include in coming Weekly News, you are welcome
to send these to bolin@su.se.
 
Editor: Annika Granebeck
Foto: Martin Jakobsson, Per Larsson, Niklas Björling
 
Stay updated
Find news and upcoming events at bolin.su.se and follow us on Twitter, Facebook and
YouTube.
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